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13 May 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
UCAS Discovery Exhibition 
 
On Wednesday 11 June 2025 all Year 12 students will be attending the UCAS Discovery Exhibition at the 
University of Suffolk. It is vital students have an overview of their post 18 options – representatives from 
colleges, universities, the armed forces and apprenticeship employers will be amongst those present for 
students to collate information and get ideas about their next steps. 
 
The coach will leave school at 09:00am. Our allocated booking time at the event is from 11am to 12:30pm. 
The coach will leave UEA at 12:30pm to return to school by approximately 2:30pm. 
 
Whilst there is no charge to students for the event, voluntary contributions of £4.00 would be appreciated 
in order to assist the school in covering costs, which can be made via WisePay. Students in receipt of a post-
16 bursary will be asked to complete a claims form. 
 
The event is compulsory and all students are expected to attend. Please complete the form by 1 June 
following the link below to give your consent: 
 
UCAS Discovery consent  
 
Students will be registering for the event w/c 2 June as part of their form time activities. 
 
Please contact the Sixth Form office if you have any queries. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

Mrs L Robertson 
Head of Sixth Form 
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